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YORK ISSP, YORK HUMAN RIGHTS CITY and THE UNIVERSITY OF YORK
‘Human Rights Activism with Impact’

WANTED!

Students who have passion for human rights and an interest in film making or
students with passion for film making and an interest in human rights!

This series of three workshops is for young people in years 10-12. It will not only inform and engage
them with human rights, but will encourage them to think about and articulate their responses to
issues as diverse as homelessness, hate crime, food poverty, life expectancy and education.

They will work with University of York student volunteers and will be supervised by ISSP staff to
create short films that reflect on their human rights journey. They will use the technique of film
making in order to find new ways to express themselves and to raise awareness of causes they care
about. In short - to create visual media with impact, to stimulate conversation, challenge
discrimination and promote human rights.

The film they create will be screened at a special "premiere" event on the afternoon of Sunday 18th
November, at The Mount School, as the finale to the YORights film festival. We hope that students,
parents and friends will join us for the screening. More information on that will follow.

This is a FREE course of three active workshops for students in years 10-12 in the partnership
schools and students should attend all 3 sessions: Thursday 8 November 6pm to 8pm, Saturday 10
November 10am -3pm and Thursday 15 November 6pm to 8pm. Students do not need to wear
school uniform and, as is the norm with our events, will work in mixed school groups. The sessions
take place in room AEW/003 (Alcuin East Wing) on the main Heslington West Campus at the
University of York. There are maps on the University of York website.

We have a limited number of places which we expect will fill up very quickly so we encourage you
to book a place as soon as possible. To reserve a place use the online booking form:
https://tinyurl.com/ISSPHRFilm If this link does not work for you please use the full link below:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSf3vV6USEfEpF2UXxan6Gml4kSvNPSMEXht5ezaiQgQPr-
Woéw/viewform

We look forward to seeing your son/daughter in November. If you have any questions please do get
in touch by email york.issp@gmail.com. Alternatively, contact Mrs Askham, Vale of York Academy’s

ISSP Co-Ordinator: f.askham@valeofyorkacademy.org

Best wishes
Awnnette AMLett

Annette Aylett (ISSP coordinator)

www.yorkissp.org Follow us on twitter:@yorkissp
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